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City of Corpus Christi 
Office of the Mayor 

January 27, 1987 

Mrs. Genny Bourne 
P.O. Box 8564 
Corpus Christi, TX 78412 

Dear Mrs. Bourne: 

Thank you for taking time to write to me to express your thoughts regarding the attitude of the personnel associated with the Municipal Court. Your statement concerning the professional attitude of Judge Garza has also been noted. 

I do appreciate hearing from the citizens of Corpus Christi and of their interest in improving the quality of city services provided to them. 

Christi 
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